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Bill Lueders <blueders@gmail.com>

Stella attack - Case 23-180771

Meyer, Shannon <SeMeyer@publichealthmdc.com> Thu, Jan 4, 2024 at 9:36
AM

To: Bill Lueders <blueders@gmail.com>
Cc: "Hausbeck, John" <JHausbeck@publichealthmdc.com>

Hello,

We are actually now considering declaring both the dogs dangerous and have asked the owners to meet
with us within the next week to discuss. Both dogs are now spayed and neutered respectively.

-Shannon

 

From: Bill Lueders <blueders@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 9:24 AM
To: Meyer, Shannon <SeMeyer@publichealthmdc.com>
Subject: Stella attack - Case 23-180771
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